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powerful laser mirrors, and superconductors;
microelectronics; and the thermal control of film
deposition. One way to ensure energy sustainability is to
increase system efficiency. One of the methods for
achieving this successfully is to scale down systems.
Micro- and nanodevices have the potential to provide
efficient designs due to their high performance. For
example, the dramatic increase in heat transfer in
microchannels has led to their use as heat dissipation
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different methods to increase the efficiency of these
systems should be used. Physical understanding and
research tools have already been significantly
developed by various researchers, and it is expected
that they could be developed in the future.
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publication in Micromachines (ISSN 2072-666X).
Micromachines is published in the open access format.
Research articles, reviews and other contents are
released on the internet immediately after acceptance.
The scientific community and the general public have
unlimited free access to the content as soon as it is
published. As an open access journal, Micromachines is
supported by the authors or their institutes by payment
of article processing charges (APC) for accepted
papers. We are pleased to welcome you as our authors.
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